
From: Environmental Protection: H&F <noise@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 5:40 PM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: New Grant - Licensing Act 2003 - Reference: 2023/01214/LAPR 
 
Hi Licensing. 
 
Apologies for the late confirmation on this one, but we would like to put in a holding 
representation against this application on the grounds of prevention of public 
nuisance. 
 
The primary concern as it stands relate to both the proposed hours of the use for the 
outdoor seating area and the use of takeaway and deliveries up to 11 pm.  
 
We have spoken with the applicant today and they are aware of this situation.  Our 
proposed hours of use for the premises and conditions will be confirmed later in the 
week. 
 
Thanks 
 
James Rawlinson 
Noise and Nuisance Officer 
Resident services 
Hammersmith & Fulham Council  
James.Rawlinson@lbhf.gov.uk 
www.lbhf.gov.uk 
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